6ear Butterflies and Bumblebees, \

We hope that you have an enjoyable and relaxing summer holiday! It's important that you have lots of

fun, but that you also keep up the excellent reading that you have been doing this year as well. This
includes practising your tricky words! On the last day of term, you will be given a few extra school books
to read over the summer and we would also recommend visiting your local library to keep up your
reading!

Kl_ove Bobby and Bertie

Week beginning 12t July 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

This week, we have continued thinking about how to write a recount and have focused on recalling what happened
during our sports day. In Maths, we have been consolidating one more and one less than a given number and trying
to become as fluent at this as possible.

Next week, we will be having lots of fun to celebrate how amazing the children have been this year. We are so proud
of how well they have coped with everything that has happened in the past twelve months and we are looking forward
to an enjoyable last couple of days together.

On Tuesday, we will be sending home additional reading books for the summer break. Please could you ensure that
these are returned to school via the Year 1 team in September.

Dates for your diaries:
e Monday 19th July: Teddy Bears’ Picnic — Children can bring in their favourite teddy from home on this day.
A snack and drink will be provided so they do not need to bring any food from home.
e Tuesday 20" July: Last day of term
e Wednesday 1% September — Staff Development Day (No children in school)
e Thursday 2" September — First day of Term 1

As this will be our last newsletter of the year would just like to say a big thank you to all of the parents and
carers for your support during your child’s time in Foundation. We would also like to say a huge well done
to the children for such a successful first year at Sandgate; we are all very proud of everything that they have
achieved! We are really look forward to hearing how well they all get on in Year 1.

Wishing you all a wonderful summer holiday!

Mrs Brown, Mrs Uttley, Mrs Fawcett-Jones, Mrs Coates, Mrs Wade, Mrs Shrestha and Mrs B



